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Please support SB1154.   Water is life - as our brothers and sisters of Native peoples 

are telling us.   

The ground water contamination in Central /Eastern Oregon has brought to the for 

that clean ground water is important. 

Let’s update Oregon’s 1989 Groundwater Quality Management Act with a 

coordinated, comprehensive two-step approach. State agencies must work together 

to identify and eliminate pollution from all sources, and provide regular reports to the 

legislature, agency boards and commissions. 

Vote ‘YES’ on SB 1154 


